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4th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

SEX AND RELATIONSHIP EDUCATION INFORMATION MEETING 

 

As part of our science work in Year 6 we will be giving a series of talks to the children about 

sex and relationship education.  This will take place later on in the term during their normal 

science lessons. 

 

Prior to this we wish to invite you to a meeting for parents on Thursday 14th June at 3.30pm in 

class 6B.  It is anticipated that the meeting will last no more than 30 minutes.   

 

This meeting will provide an opportunity for you to understand what exactly we will be 

talking to the children about and also for you to watch the film that we will be showing them. 

 

This meeting is for parents only and an entertainment DVD will be shown to children in class 

6H, where they will be supervised. 

 

In order to assist us with arrangements, please complete the tear off slip below and return it to 

school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 

 

SEX AND RELATIONSHIP EDUCATION INFORMATION MEETING 

 

Please complete and return: 

 

 

Full Name(s):…………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

 

*I/we shall/shall not be able to attend the meeting on Thursday 14th June. 

 

*Please delete as appropriate 


